
Feet! 
A potentially serious prob­

lem has recently come to our 
attention. It involves an alleged 
male student's harassment of 
women in the library. The 

I blonde, stocky, clean-cut man 
in his mid-20's usually ap­
proaches female students in 
McDermott. Most often he will 
explain quite convincingly that 
he is a pre-med student inter­
ested in podiatry and would 
like them to complete a survey 
for one of his courses. He goes 
on to tell the woman that 
another part of his project 
involves being able to identify 
the bones and muscles of the 
foot and that he needs volun­
teers to let him examine their 
feet. Of the three incidents 
brought to our attention one 
woman turned him down 
immediately and one foot "in- I 

spection" was without 
incident. But the third incident 
abruptly ended when the man 
began kissing his surprised 
volunteer's feet. 

This man's "project" is not 
limited to UTD. One of the 
women reports having been I 

approached a second time last 
December in Fondren Library 
at SMU. The idea of having a 
blatant foot fetisher on campus 
may leave you laughing, but we 
would like to see these 
incidents stop before they 
become even more serious. 

If you are approached by this 
individual, we suggest you 
contact campus security. · 


